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The Adjourned Town Meeting of June 8, 2022 was reconvened at 8:30 p.m. in the Veterans 
Meeting Room of the Charles Warren Memorial Town Hall by Moderator Edward Muska. 

Moderator Muska stated the results of the Referendum held at Stafford Public Library: 

Question: "SHALL THE TOWN OF STAFFORD APPROVE A BUDGET IN THE 
AMOUNT OF $44,732,619 AS APPROVED AND RECOMMENDED BY THE BOARD 
OF FINANCE FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JULY 1, 2022 AND ENDING 
JUNE 30, 2023?" 

(YES) 572 (NO) 468 

Moderator Muska declared the motion approved and the budget adopted. 

Beth DaDalt presented the following motion which was tabled from the June 8, 2022 Town 
Meeting. 

"I move the Town of Stafford appropriate the funds necessary to administer the Town of 
Stafford FY 2022/2023 budget as approved." 

Richard Shuck seconded the motion which passed unanimously by those present and eligible to 
vote. 

Moderator Muska declared the motion adopted. 

David Walsh made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Doreen Moulton seconded motion which 
passed by unanimous vote. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:32 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Ialeen M. Dunn 
Assistant Town Clerk 


